
Douglas Young 

From: Sieverding, McLean [msieverding@willkie.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2005 5:04 PM

To: Douglas Young

Subject: Response re: White Sands, NM
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10/18/2005

Mr. Young, 
  
With respect to your question regarding the modification application filed Monday, General Dynamics has 
confirmed that they do not intend to operate within 125 km of White Sands, NM.  If we can provide any further 
information, please let us know.  Thanks. 
  
Best regards,  
McLean 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Douglas Young [mailto:Douglas.Young@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2005 2:06 PM 
To: Sieverding, McLean 
Subject: RE: Short Call on Wed. or Thurs. 
 
Thursday at 2:00 is fine, just remind me Thursday morning. 
  
Also, on your last filing, the mod for General Dynamics, could you inquire whether your client ever intends 
to operate within 125 km of White Sands, NM?  If they need to operate there, I will have to coordinate with 
NTIA.  Otherwise, only IB will see the application. 

Doug Young  
Electronics Engineer  
Federal Communications Commission  
Experimental Licensing Branch  
Phone: (202) 418-2440  
Fax: (202) 418-1918  
Email: Douglas.Young@fcc.gov   




